
 

Announcement 
 
ISFE Part B Examinations Spring 2022 
 
Following the recent meeting of the Specialty Fellowship Examinations Executive (SFEE), the Colleges 
have made the decision to return to face to face examining for the ISFE Part B examinations due to 
be held in April and May 2022.  
 
In order to reduce travel and minimize the carbon footprint of the examinations, all diets of Part B in 
Spring 2022 will be held in Glasgow. Candidates will be advised of the exact venues once their exam 
programme is confirmed.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation in relation to COVID-19 and the Omicron variant over the 
coming weeks. Should Government guidelines and restrictions require it, it may be necessary for the 
Colleges to return to online delivery to allow the examinations to proceed. If this is the case, a 
decision will be made, and candidates notified a minimum of 6 week prior to the examination date.  
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